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The road to your future at
IE Business School in 5 steps 
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You will receive a final decision two weeks after
your completed application has been submitted 
and your admissions interview has taken place.

WELCOME TO 
IE BUSINESS
SCHOOL!

With the Priority Admissions Process you can 
find out the Admission Committee’s decision 
earlier in the admissions cycle.

Start your online admissions application on 
www.ie.edu/app

Have all required documentation ready.

For programs which require students to complete entrance 
exams, make sure you are aware of the dates and locations 
of the tests as they apply to you. If taking the IE Global 
Admissions Test (GAT), contact your local representative for 
more information.

Submit your online application, making sure to attach all 
relevant documentation, between May 15th and June 30th.

Make sure to submit your online application, 
including all required documentation, between 
May 15th and June 30th.

Get the final decision on your admissions 
application after just two weeks.

Avoid the possibility of being put on a waiting list.

Although we have a rolling admissions process, the 
Priority Admissions lasts from May 15th until June 30th.

The Priority Admissions Process is available to candidates 
seeking to enroll in any of the following master programs. 
This only applies to the upcoming intake of each program:

Full Time:
Master in Management
International MBA

Blended:
Global MBA
Global Master in Finance 
Executive MBA
Global Executive MBA

Partner Programs:
IE-SMU MBA
IE Brown Executive MBA

Note: Please remember that requested documentation 
may vary depending on the individual master program. 
Contact your admissions advisor or check the program 
website for further information.

Important: After the deadline, applications are still open 
on a rolling basis. However, they will not qualify for the 
Priority Admissions Process.


